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NEWS RELEASE

FROM

SANDY TOWN COUNCIL
Tesco

News that construction work is scheduled to begin on the site of the new Tesco store in New Road, Sandy has been well received by Sandy Town Council.

Speaking on Tuesday 12 February 2013 Town Mayor, Susan Sutton said:

“Sandy Town Council has always believed that the community of Sandy  will benefit from the development of the new Tesco foodstore.  We welcome the news that the construction work is now about to begin and we look forward to working with Tesco as the company becomes a local employer.”  
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For further information contact:

Delia Shephard

Town Clerk
Sandy Town Council

10 Cambridge Road 

SANDY    SG19 1JE 

Telephone: 01767-681491 Fax: 01767-692527       
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk

